
 

 

 

 

 

OHSU COVID Screening Kit Information: 
PPS has partnered with OHSU to arrange for weekly screening test kits which may arrive in the coming weeks; we don’t yet know 
our exact date.  In preparation for these screening kits, we are sharing information below. This is an opt-in process, and families 

would choose to consent to participate.  For multiple scholars in a household, we need signed consent forms for each scholar 
participating. We cannot issue kits until consent forms are returned to us and sent to OHSU. Scholars can drop off signed forms to 
our attendance window. Test kits are for non-symptomatic home screening only. Scholars would pick up a kit once a week, on 
Thursdays, test at home that evening, and return the kits the next morning to our school office. OHSU picks up the kits each Friday, 
processes them and sends results to families.  
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/12Z90ONF4FucYQEY1m9-dirsQF39L4si-/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1c68pUs3D8wSuSpbB4BtpkbXNDaAs5TOt/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1NKzp7NpCNYH5kn2GMiXyKcxuNDartL3g/view?usp=sharing

